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INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY SERVICES – Brent Hurst, Director 

 

IT 

 Work continues on the AV system at the new Library Council chambers. 

 Completed AV upgrades to the Court room. 

 Weekly and monthly security and vulnerability patches were completed.  

 Staff addressed multiple other routine break-fix issues, equipment replacements, and 

maintenance renewals for IT. 

 

GIS 

 Continued GIS/Utility Billing meter integration and reconciliation. 

 Coordinate monthly new address and streets updates with Community Development and Linn 

County GIS. 

 The monthly tax lot updates from Linn County were completed. 

 The Sanitary Sewer System upgrade work continues. 

 


